
From: Diaz, Tammy, NMENV [Tammy.Diaz@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2006 11:52 AM 
To: Post, Beverly J SWF 
Subject: RE: Hydrogeological Summary Report 
 
Beverly- We will not be providing comments, I reviewed it and will view it as a  
report for historical informations or background information. 
Tammy 
 
Tammy Diaz-Martinez 
Environmental Specialist 
Environment Department 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
2905 Rodeo Park Dr. E/Bldg 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
Phone: 505-428-2552 
Fax: 505-428-2567 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Post, Beverly J SWF [mailto:Beverly.J.Post@swf02.usace.army.mil]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2006 9:15 AM 
To: Diaz, Tammy, NMENV 
Subject: Hydrogeological Summary Report 
 
 
Tammy  -  FWDA submitted, Hydrogeologic Summary Report, dated 27 Feb 06, as  
required by Permit Section VIII.A.4.  Will NMED be providing comments on this  
report?  We still have funds on the contract that we could use for other tasks,  
but we don’t want to reassign the funds if there is a need to revise or  
supplement the report. 
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